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Avon Lake Arbor Day Recognition Event to be Held at Walker Road Park  

Avon Lake, Ohio – Join our community for a tree-planting event where you can 
discover the importance of environmental conservation. Together, we can create a 

positive change for our planet, one tree at a time!     

When? Friday, April 25, 2025, at 12:30 p.m.   

Where? Walker Road Park (south end by the turnaround)  

What?    

   Tree planting ceremony   

             Educational workshops on tree care and conservation   

         Giveaways Free Catalpa Tree Seeds   

  
For more information, visit the City of Avon Lake website at avonlake.org.   
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